
Certificates included in this file were dismissed at the 

October 13, 2014 meeting of the State Tax Commission.   
 

To find a specific file, click Ctl+F and type in the 

certificate number or the company name.  If printing the 

certificate, please take special note of the page number 

so you don’t accidentally print the whole file!  For a list of 

all the property tax exemption certificates approved at 

the meeting, the minutes of each State Tax Commission 

meeting can be found at 

www.michigan.gov/statetaxcommission. 
 

For more information about the Air Pollution Control 

Exemptions, please visit our website at 

www.michigan.gov/propertytaxexemptions/air pc.  Our 

website includes sample documents, the application, 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs), and other helpful 

documents. 
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October 17, 2014 
 

 
         
Sean M. Stack   
Aleris Recycling, Inc.   
25825 Science Park Drive, Suite 400    
Beachwood, OH 44122   
 
Dear Mr. Stack: 
 
The State Tax Commission (Commission) received an application for an air pollution control 
exemption in accordance with Public 451 of 1994, Part 59, as amended.  The application was 
assigned number 1-3774 and was filed by Aleris Recycling, Inc., located at 267 N Fillmore 
Road, City of Coldwater, Branch County.    
 
At their October 13, 2014 meeting, the Commission dismissed your application because the 
supporting documents required to process the application were never received by the 
Commission. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Property Services Division at (517) 373-0675. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Kelli Sobel, Executive Director 
State Tax Commission 

 
 
By Certified Mail 
cc:  Debra C. Sikorski, Assessor, City of Coldwater 
 Clerk, City of Coldwater  
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October 17, 2014 
 

 
         
Daniel Dembowski   
The Anderson Albion Ethanol LLC   
480 W Dussel Drive    
Maumee, OH 43537   
 
Dear Mr. Dembowski: 
 
The State Tax Commission (Commission) received an application for an air pollution control 
exemption in accordance with Public 451 of 1994, Part 59, as amended.  The application was 
assigned number 1-3788 and was filed by The Anderson Albion Ethanol LLC, located at 26250 
B North Drive, Township of Sheridan, Calhoun County.    
 
At their October 13, 2014 meeting, the Commission dismissed your application because the 
supporting documents required to process the application were never received by the 
Commission. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Property Services Division at (517) 373-0675. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Kelli Sobel, Executive Director 
State Tax Commission 

 
 
By Certified Mail 
cc:  Robyn R. Kulikowski, Assessor, Township of Sheridan 
 Clerk, Township of Sheridan  
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